
Important Notification for our Customers, Partners and Providers

New Phone System at Helion‘s Headquarter is Online

Helion is pleased to announce the implementation of a new progressive phone system to extend the 
availability for you, our customers, partners, and providers.

Due to this improvement it was also necessary to change the numbering system.

Our new phone numbers are valid as of today:

Reception:+49 203 509496-0 (available Monday to Friday from 9am to 5pm, CET)

Fax: +49 203 509496-10

To access your contact person directly via the direct line, please have a look at her/his e-mail signature
or contact our reception.

To avoid any inconveniences please update your records for communication via phone and/or fax.

The legacy numbers are redirected until end of March 2017.

The postal address and all e-mail addresses are not affected by the change of our phone system and 
remain the same.

Thanks,

Your Helion Team
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